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25 years of PTHB Charity
September marked 25 years since PTHB Charity was launched and to commemorate the

occasion we highlighted some of the most important moments and projects in our recent
history and looked to the exciting developments still to come.

Thank you to everyone that has participated in our photo competition and randomised tea

break, or contributed to our 25 year celebrations. We are also very grateful for all the

support that our local communities, Powys residents and Health Board staff have shown the

Charity in the last 25 years and we hope to continue to provide the very best support for

the health and wellbeing of Powys in the years to come.

To round out our celebrations this month, we would like to share some of the feedback that
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we have received from our amazing staff and project partners to date.

 - PTHB Charity Team

PTHB Charity highlights - a timeline

A short video of some of the Charity's key milestones.





Randomised Tea Break
This month we arranged new Randomised Tea Breaks for staff members as part of our 25

year celebrations. Have you had yours yet?

We would love to know how it went!

Share your story on social media or send us an email: shania.jones@wales.nhs.uk

Keep checking our newsletters and social media channels for more info on future RTBs.

#25 fPTHBCh it

PTHB Charity photo competition
Exciting news, we have extended the deadline for our photo competition!

The new deadline is now Friday 1st October.

We are asking participants to send in photographs of Powys from the last 25 years. These

photos could include buildings, wildlife, or anything that interests you. We are looking for

photographs that mean something to the people of Powys. We want to capture the people,

places and stories behind the photos, which is why we are also asking for a small

explanation or story as to why your photo is important to you when you enter.

The Charity will be choosing a selection of winning photographs which will feature on our

social media channels and a Charity calendar for 2022.

Please submit all your entries and queries to: shania.jones@wales.nhs.uk

mailto:shania.jones@wales.nhs.uk
mailto:shania.jones@wales.nhs.uk


Projects for PowysProjects for Powys

Each month, we're taking a look at some of the Powys health and wellbeing projects that

have been supported by PTHB Charity to follow their journey.

Over the past year, PTHB Charity supported audiology staff with the purchase of additional

assistive listening devices and personal amplifiers to help our hard of hearing and deaf

patients communicate in ward and hospital settings. These devices are on hand to support
patients that are having repairs to their existing hearing aids or other immediate difficulties

with their hearing to communicate with care givers and their families. Improving

accessibility is incredibly important for us and we are glad to be able to provide more

options for patients and staff.

Another recent project that we supported was the provision of books for members of

PTHB's Virtual Menopause Cafes and PTHB Menopause Facebook support group page.

These books have been allocated to the library in Bronllys Hospital for all PTHB staff to

access and use.

The Menopause Cafe project has been a great resource for general wellbeing in connection

with menopausal symptoms and the cafes are open to all staff, women and men, to talk

about menopause in a safe environment.

Those interested in attending the cafes should contact Sharon Davies,

(Sharon.Davies7@wales.nhs.uk) for more information on the events.

You can learn more about the cafes here: https://www.menopausecafe.net/

or follow the Facebook page: Powys Menopause Virtual Café

 

#ProjectsforPowys

#25yearsofPTHBCharity

mailto:Sharon.Davies7@wales.nhs.uk
https://www.menopausecafe.net/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/2373574076268669


Want to stay in touch?

Follow the Charity through our social media channels:

 Have a great idea of your own?
If you have a potential project idea or if you would just like to learn more about the

Charity's funding process, you can view and download our PTHB Charity funding guidelines

via the PTHB website.  There are funds available for both local and Powys-wide projects to

support health and wellbeing.

We also have some COVID Response Funding remaining and are encouraging final

applications if you have a project which can help to reduce the impact of the pandemic on

staff, patients or services.

If you want to discuss your idea you can also email the Charity Manager at

abe.sampson@wales.nhs.uk

https://pthb.nhs.wales/about-us/our-charity/
mailto:abe.sampson@wales.nhs.uk


Facebook  | Twitter

Never miss our newsletter again! You can now sign up to our monthly newsletter and we

will send you a copy as soon as it is published.

To sign up email shania.jones@wales.nhs.uk

If you have a suggestion for our newsletter or just want to discuss the Charity, then send

us an email at shania.jones@wales.nhs.uk

https://www.facebook.com/PTHBCharity/
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